
 

 Letter of Gratitude

16.12.21

To

The Plated Project,

On behalf of Milaan Foundation, we thank 'The Plated Project’ (registered as 
MOONREEF INNOVATIONS LLP) for their generosity and kindness in sponsoring 
16,000 meals for the children of Milaan’s Swarachna school. 

To ensure better health and learning outcomes of school children hailing from 
underserved and impoverished communities, Milaan initiated the mid-day meal 
programme to increase nutritional intake and help cognitive and physical development 
of its students. The Swarachna school offers a different menu every day with adequate, 
healthy, and tasty meals enjoyed by the children!

With your support and commitment to the cause, we strive to eliminate disparities in 
schooling with a focus on equitable and quality secondary education, serving many first 
generation learners in the Kaintain village of block Sidhauli in Sitapur, Uttar Pradesh.

Thank you 

With gratitude,

Dhirendra Pratap Singh 
Chief Executive Officer 
Milaan Foundation

www.milaanfoundation.org

http://www.milaanfoundation.org/

